CITY OF PORTLAND, MAINE

BOARD OF APPEALS

October 11, 1996

Jandie Development Corporation
2 Flintlock Lane
Falmouth, ME 04105

RE: 107-111 Woodlawn Avenue
Portland, Maine

Dear Andrew and Julie,

Receipt of your application for an Interpretation Appeal for the property located at 107-111
Woodlawn Avenue is acknowledged.

This appeal is scheduled for review before the Board of Appeals on Thursday, October 24, 1996
at 7:00 p.m., Room 209, City Hall, Portland, Maine. You must plan to attend to answer any
questions which the Board members may have concerning this appeal.

A copy of the October 24th agenda is enclosed for your information,

Sincerely,
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\A@rge chmuckal
Asst. Chief, Inspection Services Division

cc: Matthew D. Manahan, Chairman
Joseph E. Gray, Dir, PUD
P. Samuel Hoffses, C, Insp Svcs Div
Charles A. Lane, Corp Counsel
M. Leary, CEO
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